
  

 

  
 

Meituan Dianping (P Chip) (China) IPO: Informative Notice 

14 September 2018 

In relation to the initial public offering for Meituan Dianping (P Chip) (China) and subject to its listing 
commencing on Thursday 20 September 2018, FTSE Russell expects Meituan Dianping (P Chip) to be a 
fast entry to the FTSE Global Equity Index Series and FTSE China 50 Index, and to be included after the 
close of business on Thursday 27 September 2018 (i.e. effective from Friday 28 September 2018). 

 
Please note the current fast entry threshold for FTSE Asia Pacific Ex Japan is USD 6.525bn (Full Market 
Cap) and USD 2.175bn (Investable Market Cap). The current fast entry threshold for FTSE China 50 

Index is that it must be a fast entry to the FTSE Global Equity Large Cap or Mid Cap Index and its full 
market capitalisation ranks at 20th position or higher among the current FTSE China 50 Index 
constituents based on its closing price on the first day of trading. Subsequently, the lowest ranking 
constituent by full market capitalisation of the FTSE China 50 Index will be removed from the index 

taking into account the in September quarterly review changes effective 24 September 2018. 
 
FTSE Russell will issue a further notice to confirm Meituan Dianping (P Chip)'s eligibility for fast entry 

using its closing price on the first day of trading i.e. Thursday 20 September 2018.      

 
 

For further information please contact FTSE Russell Client Services at info@ftserussell.com or call: 

Australia +1800 653 680 
Hong Kong  +852 2164 3333 
Japan +81 3 4563 6346 
London  +44 (0) 20 7866 1810 
New York +1866 551 0617 
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